
SAP Next-Gen Chapter “Curriculum Development”

Purpose

Community of educational institutions and individuals for developing and sharing curriculum and 

learning material in the context of SAP -S/4 HANA, without commercial objectives.

Albstadt-Sigmaringen University is a university of applied sciences with about 3400 Students and four

faculties. The university is a member in the UCC program since 2001. Three faculties (Computer 

Science, Business and Engineering) use SAP systems (S/4 HANA, BI on HANA, SAP HANA) and SAP UA 

material in their curriculum.

We contribute to the development of curricular materials published by the UCC. In addition we 

develop own materials (in German, within the European GBI organizational units and with integration

throughout all main SAP modules (FI, CO, HR, MM, PP, SD, PS). Special competence is in Java driven 

interfaces and the automated evaluation of data from SAP systems, which – as an example – can be 

used for examining students’ progress.

Inclusion: we offer to share those materials with other members of the UCC program and to give 

advice, how to use them.

Exclusion: we will NOT be a help desk for day to day requests.

Scope of Work for the SAP Next-Gen Chapter  is to further contribute in the development of 
curricular materials which are published by the UCC. 

The actual SAP Next-Gen Chapter Lead for Curriculum Development at our University for 2018/2019 
is

Prof. Dr. Martin Waßmann 
Wirtschaftsingenieurwesen
Fakultät Engineering
Hochschule Albstadt-Sigmaringen
Albstadt-Sigmaringen University
Mail: wassmann@hs-albsig.de

Deliverables & Activities of the Chapter 

1. Developing and testing curricula in the context of S/4HANA / BI on HANA 

2. Onboarding university representatives to its know-how and curricula

See also: Global list of all SAP Next-Gen Chapters

https://www.sap.com/documents/2018/09/c8958551-1b7d-0010-87a3-c30de2ffd8ff.html

